
Appointment: 

From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.govk Hasan. Jack 
(Brigadier General - CA) (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Redacted 

Redacted 

'The General' 
(ejhagan@sbcglobal.net) 

Subject: Mtg. with PG&E Re: Natural gas dig-in issues 
Location: room 5209 
Start: 12/5/2013 12:00:00 PM 
End: 12/5/2013 1:00:00 PM 

From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2013 9:25 AM 
To: 'Doll, Laura' 
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); Redacted 
Subject: RE: Meeting with General Hagan 

Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 

The General's available at that time. I'll send you a meeting request. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration 

415-703-2179 

From: Doll, 
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 7:16 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) Redacted 

Subject: RE: Meeting with General Hagan 

Malashenko, Elizaveta 

Aaron -
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How about right around noon on Dec 5, after the Commission meeting? 

From: Pete, 
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 2:19 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); [Redacted Malashenko, Elizaveta 
I. 
Subject: RE: Meeting with General Hagan 

Hi Laura, hope all is going well with you. The General is available the afternoons of 
December 3rd, 4th & 5th. Also, according to her calendar Liza seems to be available the 
afternoon of December 4th. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration 

415-703-2179 

From: Doll, 
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 1:09 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) Redacted Malashenko, Elizaveta 

Subject: Meeting with General Hagan 

Aaron 

General Hagan spoke with Redacted of PG&E (Manager, Damage 
Prevention) last week in New Orleans and they agreed to talk further about natural gas 
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dig-in issues. 

Can you find a time the first week of December that works for General Hagan? I am 
copying Liza Malashenko as she may also want to be part of this discussion or she 
may want to designate someone. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.PQe.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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